
HELP IS AVAILABLE.

This chart lists resources available on- and off-campus. 

 

 

If the above image appears by the name of a resource, that means the 

resource is confidential. A confidential resource does not have to report 

information about sexual assault, relationship violence or stalking to 

Title IX or law enforcement.

ADVOCACY

MEDICAL

Services conveniently available 

at NWU's Lincoln Campus. 

To schedule a meeting time: 

advocate@nebrwesleyan.edu

Voices of Hope 

Campus Advocate

2545 N Street 

Lincoln, NE 68510  

 Office: 402-476-2110 

24/7 Support: 402-475-7273

Voices of Hope 

Specialized care and forensic examinations for 

survivors of sexual assault and domestic violence: 

Heidi Wilke SANE/SART Survivor Program: 402-354-4424 

Methodist Hospital Main Campus Emergency Department: 

8303 Dodge Street  

 

Omaha 

S
A
F
E
T
Y

To make a non-emergency

police report, call  

402-441-6000 

 

Lincoln Police Department

To make a non-emergency

police report, visit the  

OPD Headquarters 24/7  

or a precinct office  

Monday - Friday 8 AM - 5 PM 

OPD Headquarters: 

505 S 15th St, Omaha, NE 68102 

 

Omaha Police Department

M
E
N
T
A
L

 H
E
A
L
T
H 2641 N. 49th Street 

8:00 AM - 5:00 PM 

Monday - Friday 

402-465-2464 

counseling@ 

nebrwesleyan.edu 

 

Traditional undergraduate 

students can make 

appointments at the 

NWU Counseling Center. 

 

 

NWU Counseling Center 

WCA 

3801 Harney St. 
Omaha, NE 68131 

Office: 402-345-6555 
24/7 Support: 402-345-7273

Bryan Med. Center West Campus: 2300 S. 16th St. 

Bryan Med. Center East Campus: 1600 S. 48th St. 

St. Elizabeth Hospital: 555 S. 70th St. 

 

Lincoln 

To receive a forensic examination, go to a hospital's emergency 
department and ask for a Sexual Assault Nurse Examiner kit.

Campus Security

Lincoln: 402-432-9238 
Omaha: 402-602-8912

If you are in danger or need immediate medical attention, 
call 911
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To make a report to the university, contact: 
Email: titleix@nebrwesleyan.edu 

Mobile: 402-432-6925


